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	Any enquiries please contact

Mrs P Fisher, Head Teacher
Direct Dial   01387 720364
E-mail   gw08officestninians@ea.dumgal.sch.uk


	
	


Dear Parent/Carers,
P1 Transition CLARIFICATION: FridAY 22nd June 2018
AM Children
All AM children should come to nursery as usual. Our staff will take them to Lochside Primary to meet their teacher and then bring them back. 

PM Children

Parents/carers are responsible for bringing their children to Lochside Primary and picking them up afterwards (9.30-10.30am). Parents/carers are welcome to stay for tea and coffee at Lochside Primary. They should still attend their afternoon session as usual. 
Returning Nursery Children 

Our children who are continuing nursery in August should come to our nursery as usual. Unfortunately, we are unable to offer a transition programme for these children. However, we are pleased that they have met at both schools on several occasions throughout the year.
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Storey and Mrs H Anderson
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